
 
 

12TH TRAINING PROGRAMME FOR QUALIFIED PERSONS FOR 
PHARMACOVIGILANCE  

 
The FDA in collaboration with the Africa Collaboration Centre for Pharmacovigilance 

(ACC), Accra is organizing the 12th QPPV Training from 5th September – 16th 

September 2022. 

 

The programme will be for a period of ten (10) days as below: 

 

Week 1: 5th September– 9th September 2022 
 
Week 2: 12th September– 16th September 2022 
 
For further information contact the FDA on the contacts below: 

 

Mobile No : - 024 431 0297      

                             

Email  : - drug.safety@fda.gov.gh    
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